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ODD SOCKS DAY

ODD SOCKS DAY FOR
'ANTI-BULLYING WEEK

Dear Parents,

To mark the end of Anti-Bullying Week we will celebrate Diversity Day tomorrow where
the message is that “ It’s OK to Be Different” and all the children are encouraged to wear
odd socks to school. Pupils have already been designing odd socks and displaying them in
class, as well as discussing our individual uniqueness along with how to accept and show
understanding when others feel different or look different than ourselves. Pupils are
encouraged to show off their odd socks and have them out over their trousers or tights, loud
and proud. To top up our pupil well-being fund we ask that a £1 donation is given for each
child/family.

Thank you for supporting our Anti-Bullying policy,

Mrs O Murphy.



